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Highlights 
The Leawood Rotary Club volunteered in the “Rise Against Hunger” program on Nov 26th. Rise Against Hunger is 

growing a global movement to end hunger by empowering communities, nourishing lives, and responding to 

emergencies. 
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Rotary Fact of the Week 

Providing vitamin A supplements during polio immunization has averted an estimated 1.5 

million childhood deaths since 1998 – the “plus” in PolioPlus. 

Other Events of the Week 

• The Wine Affinity Group will have a get-
together on January 19, 2022, at Chuck and 
Esther Udell’s place.  The wine theme is 
“Wines from Sonoma.” 

• We are excited to announce that funds raised 
will support the Leawood Foundation’s 
fundraising efforts to build a permanent 
restroom facility along the Tomahawk Creek 
Trail. 

• This past week, we inducted Mary Holland!  Welcome to Leawood Rotary! 

• A big thanks to David Crowhurst for taking our website to the next level! 

• A number of our Leawood Rotarians tell their story in a book titled “Believe Again, Rise Above.”  Ken Selzer 

envisioned this book as a way to help others overcome difficulties in their lives.   
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Leawood Rotary Upcoming Events 
 

JCCB Coat Drive Continues  

Happy Hour Mission Chateau  Dec 8 

JCCB Individual Help Days  

Holiday Auction  Dec 9 & Dec 16 

JCCB Club Work Day Dec 11 

Board Meeting  Dec 16 @ 5:30 PM 

Steve Knight Tree Planting Ceremony  TBD 

Happy Bottoms Work Session Feb 22 

 

The next meeting is on Thursday, Dec 9th, 2021, at the Herford House (Hybrid Meeting). 

 

Please see the list of speakers and greeters in the table below. 

Date  Speaker  Invocation  Greeters  

Dec 9, 2021 Holiday Auction - Part 1 Ron Slepitza Ross Kurz, Fred Lehman, David Lightner, 
Lisa May, John Meier, Kirt Yoder, Brad 

Moore 

Dec 16, 2021 Holiday Auction – Part 2 Kirt Yoder Same as Above 

Dec 23, 2021 
 

NO MEETING - Holiday n/a  

Dec 30, 2021 
 

NO MEETING - Holiday n/a  

 

ZOOM ACCESS 

Can’t make it to the in-person meetings?  Join Via ZOOM and keep up to date! 

ALL Meetings are hybrid - being held in person and via Zoom.  If you can’t attend in person, 

please join us on Thursdays at 7:15 am.  

Check for Chuck Udell’s email for the ZOOM Link 

 


